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May 15, 2017 

Attention: OR2 Providers 

Subject: OR2 Contract Extension 

The current OR2 contract expires July 31, 2017, and includes a possible extension of up 
to two (2) years. This is to notify the network that we will be optioning a one (1) year 
contract extension term, to terminate on July 31, 2018. A contract amendment letter will 
be sent out to all providers in the near future to reflect this extension. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information about other health care programs at WorkSafeBC, visit us online at 
https://www.worksafebc.com/en/health-care-providers 

 

 

 

 
The Program Bulletin serves as a communication channel between Health Care Services and the program providers. If you would 
like to be added to the email list, change your email address or be removed from the list, please send an email to 
hcsinqu@worksafebc.com requesting the change. 
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